
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Visconty, Sasha (Consultant)
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2009 12:05 PM
To: Preedy, Matt
Subject: FW: Use of Pier 48 for tunnel construction
Importance: High

6/30/2009

Hey Matt! 
  
See below. Just want you to know that we are going to need more information on Pier 48 in order to provide any 
clear information/guidance/scheduling implications. 
 
Thanks! 
Sasha 
 

From: Mattern, Dave (Consultant)  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2009 10:49 AM 
To: Conner, Bill (Consultant) 
Cc: Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant); Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); Visconty, Sasha (Consultant) 
Subject: Use of Pier 48 for tunnel construction 
Importance: High 
 
Bill: The environmental team is preparing its overall strategy and the potential for in-water work is a critical issue.  So 
we can be sure we are initiating the right studies and agency relationships please provide a brief description of how 
Pier 48, both uplands and over-water, could be used during construction of the bored tunnel. From several 
conversations I expect this may be range of activities or several scenarios describing different types of activities. Key 
information for us is the type of activity and the extent to which in water work, such as dredging or removing or 
placing pile, or over water work such as removing the existing structure or installing a new structure, is involved.  
  
I would like an initial response by noon Tuesday March 17th, with a brief memo due COB March 18th. I realize this is 
very short notice but we have a series of meetings this week that need this information. Please let me know if you 
have an questions. 
  
David Mattern 
(206) 382-6323 
  


